The field sheet was plotted using unverified actual water levels reduced to
600 feet above the International Great Lake Datum of 1955. The smooth sheet
was plotted using the low water datum, zoning and water levels provided by
the Water Ievels Section, Office of Oceanography and Marine Services
(N/(S124) except for Day MNumber 222, where the NOS ADR gauge was not
operational. Hourly water levels obtained fram the U.S. Corps of Engineers
were used during this period per quidance from N/MS124 (see attached PMC
Tide Status Record).





